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Gloucester Hires New Director of Information Technology & GIS 
 

Gloucester County Administrator, J. Brent Fedors announces the hiring of Mr. Rich Erwin as the new 

Director of Information Technology & Geographic Information Systems.  Mr Erwin will report for his first 

day with Gloucester County on February 1, 2017.     

 

Mr. Erwin was employed previously as a manager of information technology operations for a private 

business concern that served five companies in Virginia.  He has nearly twenty-five (25) years of proven 

performance with Northrup Grumman serving as a technology and engineering manager, systems engineer, 

software developer and process and quality manager.  His duties included working with the Department of 

Defense in a wide range of assignments managing quality assurance for multiple multi-million dollar 

programs ranging from $10-600 million. As part of his responsibilities, Mr. Erwin implemented quality 

management systems for multiple Department of Defense programs.  As a software and systems engineer, 

Mr. Erwin has experience in design, code and application support.  

 

“I look forward to working with this team.  Building on a strong foundation with a forward-looking vision 

creates an exciting combination of opportunities for us all.  I am truly humbled and honored to contribute to 

Gloucester County’s technical landscape and give back to this fantastic area in any way I can,” states Mr. 

Erwin.  Mr. Erwin will lead a team of eight information technology and three GIS staff.   

 

Gloucester County Administrator J. Brent Fedors shares, “I am excited to have Mr. Erwin join the Gloucester 

County team.  I believe that he has the right combination of leadership, technical knowledge and cultural fit 

that we have been looking for, and will be a great asset to our community.”  The annual salary for the 

position is $95,000. 

 

 
## End of Announcement 


